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————— Original Message-----

From: Dianne Seibold [mailto:dianneseibold@gmail.com] TN # 68735
Sent: Saturday, December 01, 2012 11:42 AM
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy DEC. 03 2012

Subject: Quail Brush Power Plant (11-AFC-©3)

We all rely on energy provided by companies, but I am against building the
Quail Ridge Power Plant. I know it reflects the "not in my back yard" attitude,
but preserving the open space for people and the habitat is so important,
especially in an urban area like San Diego. Think of your children growing up
where our precious natural habitat is erased by power plants and contractors and
the like.

Power companies are in business to make money,not offer energy altruistically.
Therefore I can understand them not wanting to put our natural areas on their
priority list. But those areas are extremely important.

There is government land right over the hill, vacant land on the edge of their
"war practice" area. Please, do not take away or infringe on the beautiful and
well used open space around Mission Trails.

Dianne Seibold
dianneseibold@gmail.com
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10954 Easthaven Court
santee, CA 92071

619. 559-5851

Sent from my iPad



